Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc.
P.O. Box 186

Chelan, WA 98816
April 22, 2009

David W. Danner, Executive Director

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504

Re. Docket TS -090381
Dear Mr. Danner,

Late yesterday we sent in a request to extend the effective date of our filing to May 15™.
After much thought about our conversation with Gene Eckhardt and Chris Mickelson
yesterday afternoon, and further reviewing the Pro Forma they presented to us mid
morning yesterday, we wish to request a longer period of time to work through our
concerns with Mr. Mickelson. We wish to request the effective date to be May 31, 2009.

The Pro Forma presented takes an entirely different approach to our service and presents
immediate grave concerns that our service may be discontinued under this Pro Forma.
For as much as 25 years our rate cases have been based on our entire operations. Years
ago when we asked if we could separate out our other income sources, because in our
view those incomes were keeping the passenger rates lower, we were told in order to do
that we must be able to pull out the exact related expenses. We were not able to do that
reasonably because the areas are very intertwined. An example, we have required
crewmembers for safe operation of the vessel that work in the food service snack bar
underway. Their wages would occur with or without the food service. This is just an
example, as we know it is not your place to hear our concerns at this point.

Our point is that we have been presented with an entirely different analysis and approach
to our rate case and given a very short period to respond. Gene Eckhardt reminded us
that even with an extension to May 15th, we would have to have all of our concerns
presented to and worked through with Mr. Mickelson by May 5™. This simply is not
enough time for such a complex issue.

Thank you for your consideration and assistance, we await your response.

Sincerely,
Jack Raines
Jack Raines
President



